
 

 

 
Parking Pass 

Must be Printed 
Surrender to parking attendant at entrance 

 

Admit One Vehicle 
Monday, June 3 & Tuesday, June 4 

No in and out privileges 
 

Valid at 
Marriott Marquis Self-Parking 

Disabled Person Parking Placard Required 

Obtain a validation from the Sharp registration desk at check-in 

333 West Harbor Drive, San Diego, CA 92101 
 
 
 
Additional Information:  
 Parking pass must be printed – digital versions will not be accepted. 
 Parking at the location listed above is provided at no charge with printed pass. Parking at all other locations will incur a personal 

expense and will not be reimbursed. 
 Please allow at least 15 minutes to get from the parking garage to check-in. Doors open at 7:30 am and the session will start 

promptly at 8:30 am. Look for Sharp wayfinders who will be escorting attendees to the ballroom. 

 

  



 

 

Transportation Information 

Arriving at the Marriott Marquis 

 

333 West Harbor Drive, San Diego, CA 92101 

Please allow at least 15 minutes to get from the parking garage/trolley to check-in. The session will start promptly at 8:00 am. Look for Sharp 
wayfinders who will be escorting attendees to the ballroom. 

Parking Garage 

With a Sharp University issued parking pass, parking in designated garage will be covered at no charge. You must bring your 
PRINTED parking pass to be surrendered at the entrance. Digital parking passes are not accepted and fees will not be reimbursed. 

Disabled Person Parking Accommodations 

333 West Harbor Drive, San Diego, CA 92101 

For accessible parking, please enter the Marriott Marquis driveway and follow the signs to self-parking.  
To have your parking covered at no charge obtain a validation from the Sharp registration desk at check-in. 

Trolley 

Convention Center Station, San Diego, CA 92101 

Take the Green Line Trolley to the Convention Center Station. To plan out your trip, visit sdmts.com.  
If you choose to take the trolley, a personal charge will be incurred and will not be reimbursed.  

Questions? 

Please email sharp.university@sharp.com. 

 


